Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Leonard Monson [mailto:len@kuhnheap.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 4:06 PM

To: Robles, Stephen <RoblesS@naperville.il.us>; Laff, Allison <LaffA@naperville.il.us>
Subject: JHL Development

Steve:

| respectfully request a continuance of PZC case 18-1-001 Public Hearing from May 2, 2018 to May 16, 2018, for the
purpose of re-publishing Notice to include R1 designation and variance.

Thank you.

Len Monson

Kuhn, Heap & Monson

552 S. Washington St., Suite 100
Naperville, IL 60540
630.420.8228 x6

630.420.9137 fax

BEWARE OF CYBER-FRAUD OUR OFFICE WILL NEVER EMAIL YOU WIRE INSTRUCTIONS, NOR CHANGE WIRE
INSTRUCTIONS YOU ALREADY RECEIVED. Before wiring any funds, call the intended recipient at a number you know is
valid (not the phone number contained in the communication) to confirm the instructions.

NONBINDING NATURE OF TRANSMISSION: Nothing in this email message or any attachment hereto constitutes a binding
offer, acceptance, agreement or legal commitment on behalf of any client represented by Kuhn, Heap & Monson.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender, delete the material from any computer and destroy
all copies.



